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I would like to thank everyone for the opportunity to serve you as District 

Governor for 2015 - 2016.  I am looking forward to meeting with as many of you 

as possible over the year.  I appreciate all the support I have received to this 

point.  

 I am sure you have heard by now that our all-state band took first place again this 

year in Hawaii.  They did an outstanding job as always. 

As this year progresses we need to support our 1st VDG Roger York and our 2nd 

VDG Glenn Harrison as well as your regional and zone chairpersons.  When they 

have meetings please try to attend so you can pass on the most current 

information to your clubs. 

Our 2nd Cabinet Meeting will be held at William Carey in Hattiesburg on October 

31st at 10:00 a.m.  We will have our District Mid-Winter convention on February 

19 and 20, 2016 at the Hollywood Casino in Bay Saint Louis.  Reservations for the 

rooms need to be made by the end of December to get the convention rate of 

$119 a night.   There will be more information on the convention in the next 

newsletter. 

I would like to Thank PDG/CC James Wilkerson for the outstanding job he did last 

year as District Governor and for his help getting me up to speed as a short notice 

governor for this year. 

 

DG Bob Talley 

District 30-S Governor 

                                          


